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Reminders & Useful Information  
 

• Parent/Carer and Visitor Code of Conduct  
We have added a new Parent, Carer and Visitor Code of Conduct to our website, please take the time to have a 
read of this, it can be found under the Parents tab or you can use this link https://fendittonprimary.org/code-of-
conduct-for-parents-carers-and-visitors/ 

School Gates 
Please remember that 

the school gates 
now close at 9am. 

 

REMINDER: WE ARE 
A NUT FREE SCHOOL 

 
 

  

Water Bottles 
Please don’t forget to send your child 

in with a water bottle 
every day. 

 

  
 

Lay by Parking Outside School 
 
Please could we respectfully request that only parents who 
have and can display a blue badge park in the lay-by 
mornings and afternoons, unless you have prior 
permission from the school. 
 
Please could we also make you aware that parents MUST 
NOT block the school gates, this includes the gate to the 
school car park and the gate to the playground, as these 
must be accessible at all times. 

    

 

 

EVENTS/MEETINGS  

Friday 16th February   9.15-9.45am Brunel Class Assembly for Parents 

Friday 16th February  Last Day of Half Term 

Monday 19th – Friday 23rd February Half Term 

Monday 26th February  School Starts 
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School Meal Ordering System 
 
We would like to thank everyone for your continued 
support and patience with this new meal ordering 
system. It seems to be working well now despite a few 
earlier problems. 
 
If you would like your child to have meals next week, 
please continue to pre order online by midnight on 
Saturday using the following link: 
https://innovate2020.cashlessschool.co.uk 
 
Please remember, if you know of any times your child 
will be out of school e.g. medical appointments, trips 
etc then you will need to cancel the meals via the online 
system in advance or you may still be charged for these 
meals. 
 
If anyone is having any difficulties with this or logging on  
and ordering your child’s meals, then please contact 
Innovate on 0204 542 7211 or 
primary@impactfood.co.uk  
 
 

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Second-hand Uniform 

The PTFA have installed a permanent second-hand stall 
on the school ground. It is sited on the patio by the year 1 
class doors. It is open 24/7, ask any member of the staff 
for the lock combination. We have loads of lovely items in 
great condition, so please come and browse. 
 
 
Contact: ptfa@fendittonprimary.org 
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A reminder from South Cambridgeshire District Council about Parking enforcement changes – please think about 

where you park. 

 

From 1 February anyone parking on restrictions such as double yellow lines or zig zag lines near the school are far more 

likely to receive a parking ticket than before. 

 

Cambridgeshire County Council was given Civil Parking Enforcement powers by the Government late last year and are 

doing a final push with South Cambridgeshire District Council to remind people of the change before tickets, with fines 

attached, begin to be issued by Civil Parking Enforcement Officers. 

 

The safety of pupils and everyone in and around the school is really important and inconsiderate parking can make it 

more dangerous for people. Please use this change as an additional reminder to think about where you park. 

 

In the past only the Police could issue tickets for illegal parking, but the changes mean it is now a civil matter and 

Council Civil Parking Enforcement Officers can issue the tickets for some matters. 

 

For more details about Civil Parking Enforcement please visit Cambridgeshire County Council’s Civil Parking Enforcement 

page of its website.  

Many thanks for your support  

Gareth 

Gareth Bell | Communications and Communities Service Manager  

  

                                  

 

 TERM DATES  

AUTUMN TERM 2023 
Training Day 1 – Friday 1 Sep 
Term Starts – Monday 4 Sep 
School Ends – Friday 20 Oct 

Half Term - 23 - 27 Oct 
Training Day 2 – Monday 30 Oct 
School Starts – Tuesday 31 Oct 

Term Ends – Wednesday 20 Dec 

SPRING TERM 2024 
Training Day 3 – Thursday 4 Jan 

Term Starts – Friday 5 Jan 
School Ends – Friday 16 Feb 

Half Term - 19 - 23 Feb 
School Starts – Monday 26 Feb 
Term Ends – Thursday 28 Mar 

SUMMER TERM 2024 
Training Day 4 – Monday 15 Apr 

Term Starts – Tuesday 16 Apr 
May Bank Holiday – Monday 6 May 

School Ends – Friday 24 May 
Half Term - 27 – 31 May 

School Starts – Monday 3 June 
Term Ends – Friday 19 July 

Training Day 5 – Monday 22nd Jul 

 

We take our data protection seriously.   
Click here for the link to Anglian Learning website. https://anglianlearning.org/gdpr-policies/ 
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